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From the President… 

Hello members, 

 

As we all know, 2020 has been a crazy year. However, we will soon welcome in 2021!  With that said, 

our monthly newsletter will move to a quarterly publication.  This will allow us to send more targeted 

time-sensitive messages directly to all members, while still having standing times to send more general 

updates.   

Over the next few months keep in mind that student enrollment is essential to our College.  Therefore, 

let’s all stay focused on the Winter and Spring numbers and do what we can to help people prepare for 

those terms. I know PSA will rise to the occasion!  

 

In closing, I wish you all the best for a productive end of term and holiday season! 

 

Respectfully, Jude 

 

 

Raise update… 

The American Arbitration Association has scheduled a hearing for February 2021.  At this hearing our 

grievance on the withheld July 2020 pay raise will be reviewed.  More information will be provided to 

the membership after a decision is filed. 

 

Veteran’s Day… 

THANK YOU to all that served and have family and friends that have given back to our country! 

 
 

 

 



 
Bonus Project… 

Proposals for bonus projects for the 2020-21 year will be accepted through Friday, December 4.  Please 

refer to the procedures and proposal form for further information.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Deb Watson at dwatson@ccri.edu 

 

 

 

COVID-19… 

 

https://health.ri.gov/covid/  

 

  
 

 

 

 

https://htmlemail.ccri.edu/t/d-l-cdluluk-tykhdkhtdh-j/
mailto:dwatson@ccri.edu?subject=
https://health.ri.gov/covid/


 
 

PSA Area Reps… 

Have a question, need assistance, want to get involved… contact an area rep 😊 

 

https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa/area-reps.html  

 

 

Rhode Island… 

https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/things-to-do/  

 

 

https://www.ccri.edu/ccripsa/area-reps.html
https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/things-to-do/

